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09 August 1999

Committee Secretary

House of Representatives

Standing Committee on Primary Industries
and Regional Services

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Attention: Mr Ian Dundas — Primary.Industries.Reps@aph.gov.au

Dear Sir

RE: INQUIRY INTO INFRASTRUCTURE AND THE DEVELOPMENT OF
AUSTRALIA’'S REGIONAL AREAS

Your correspondence of 12 July 1999 refers.
Please find herewith, email copy of a submission regarding the Tully
Gorge/Tablelands/'H’ Road tourism potential which you may wish to consider in your

Inquiry and include as evidence for publication.

This submission was not handed out on 25 May 1999 but rather Cr Ron Hunt, Deputy
Mayor presented a verbal report.

Should you require any further information or assistance, please contact me.

Yours faithfully

MAL MALLYON
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Jo Cooksley 448 9125
4068 1772



